
 

 
 

Our ref: CW/HD 

 

 

23 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We would like to inform you that your child in Year 4 is scheduled to take the 

Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) as part of their academic assessments. 

 

The MTC is a national assessment designed to evaluate your child's fluency in multiplication, a fundamental skill in 

their mathematical development. It is a short online test that will take place within a specific timeframe. 

 

To provide you with more detailed information about the MTC, we have attached a leaflet with comprehensive 

details, including what to expect and how you can support your child in preparing for the assessment. 

 

We strongly encourage you to practice multiplication tables with your child at home regularly. Daily use of 

resources such as TTrockstars, specifically the studio section, closely aligns with the format of the actual MTC and 

can significantly enhance your child's confidence and proficiency. 

 

Your support and involvement in your child's education are vital, and we appreciate your cooperation. If you have 

any further questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school and your child's education. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Wilby 

Associate Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


